
GLADSTONE ELEMENTARY
1314 Gladstone Street San Dimas, California 91773, (909) 971-8204

Allison Daniels, Principal Tish Rambaud, Secretary

February 2023

Dear Griffin Families,

Gladstone Elementary is working on beautifying our campus. Staff and students are working

together on multiple projects to foster school pride and leadership skills in our students.

Currently, the Lighthouse Beautification Team is seeking donations/discounts from families with

related businesses. Some of our projects include landscaping our campus with flowers and

hedges. We are also redesigning our cafeteria in which we will need cabinets.

If you or anyone you know is in the landscaping or cabinetry business, please reply to this email.

Your contact info will then be forwarded to the Beautification Team. We will reach out to you and

are eager to collaborate. Please do not send any items to school at this time.

If you need additional information, then please contact Susie Amos at s.amos@bonita.k12.ca.us

or (909) 971-8204.

Your donation is tax deductible and a tax ID can be provided to you.

Thank You,

Lighthouse Beautification Team


